
 

 

Ector County Independent School District 

Odessa, Texas 

Memorandum 

 
TO:  Board of Trustees 

FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools 

SUBJECT: PRESENTATION: CAMERON DUAL LANGUAGE MAGNET  

DATE:  March 29, 2016 
 

 
Currently Cameron Dual Language Magnet is not a full Magnet program.  For the 
2016-2017 school year, we would like to propose that it become a full Magnet 
program. 

 

 

 

 

******************** 

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Cameron Dual 
Language Full Magnet Program as presented. 

 
******************** 

      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Tom Crowe      Wendy Hines 
Superintendent of Schools Assistant Superintendent for 

Elementary Operations 


